From: Lornie

To: JWMTR Exhibits

Subject: HB 2001A

Date: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 8:32:18 AM

Respectfully, I am letting you know I am TOTALLY OPPOSED to HB
2001A. This is not fair to Oregonians. PLEASE DO NOT LET THIS
PASS. As a homeowner in Klamath Falls and Portland, I can't
express enough how awful this bill is since it takes a one-size-fits-
all approach to a state that really needs a lot more from its elected
leaders than this singularly destructive approach to housing. These
decisions need to be in the hands of local government, not State
government.

Do not consider this to be in the best interest of all Oregonians! IT
IS NOT!

Lornie McCormick-Goodhart
2015 SE Salmon Street
Portland, OR 97214
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